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 It was asked that we review the bus parking situation for the winter.  
When we last met, we discussed the workman’s comp claims and the drainage 
issue causing the ice where the busses currently park at Central.  Last time, 
we were directed to talk to the Homeowner’s Association President about 
the idea of parking the busses at West from November to spring break.  Mr. 
Steve Cipolla indicated it was fine and that he would poll some others about 
it just to be sure.  We will be able to answer questions that you may have at 
the meeting.    This was supposed to be a temporary fix until a more 
permanent solution can be afforded.   

 Beake and Sons was contacted for a preliminary estimate to fix the 
drainage and he estimates between $40,000 and $50,000, but cannot be 
sure until he can get into the area to do more investigation.   

 Attached please find a map of Central.  We can discuss each area of 
the lot and the rationale for not using those other areas for parking.  Jason 
and Mary would be glad to go over this with you.   
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